
Pony Express Day 
Camp 2024 
______________________________________________________________________

Pony Express National Museum	 	 914 Penn Street	 	 	 Phone: 816-279-5059 
	 	 	 	 	 St. Joseph, MO  64503	 	 Fax: 816-233-9370 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Email: pxdirector@ponyexpress.net	  

March 28, 2023 
    
Dear Campers and Parents: 

My name is Cindy Daffron, and I am the Executive Director at the Pony Express National 
Museum.  I will be operating our Preschool Day Camp this year. We will have one session for 
Preschool Day Camp in 2024. The session will be July 11. Camp will begin at 9 a.m. and end 
around 10:30 a.m. Children 3 to 5 years in age are eligible to attend with parent/guardian. 
Activities will include arts and crafts of the 1860s, educational games and some surprises as 
well.  
  
“Once Upon a Time..XP II” is this year’s theme. We are looking forward to a wonderful camp 
again this year. The price of the camp will be $15.00 per camper. We do have some scholarships 
available so let us know if your child/children need a scholarship.  

Please be sure to indicate which session your camper(s) will be attending when completing 
the enclosed Enrollment Form.  Return your completed form with payment to the Pony Express 
National Museum, 914 Penn Street, St. Joseph, MO 64503. If you have questions, please call me 
at 816-279-5059 or toll-free 1-800-530-5930.  You may e-mail me at pxdirector@ponyexpress.net. 
We have already received some applications. Please register as soon as possible if your child/
children would like to attend Day Camp 2024.    
  
Thanks to previous attendance, Day Camp has been a great success. We are looking forward to 
seeing everyone in July!   
  
Sincerely,  

Cindy Daffron		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
Executive Director 
Pony Express National Museum 

Preserving the Legacy and the Legend of the Pony Express


